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June 29, 2022 

Dear Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council, 

Re: Speed Hump Installation – Rosedale Heights Drive between MacLennan Avenue and 
Errington Avenue. 

In spring 2021, residents on Rosedale Heights Dr, just east of Whitney Public School brought forward 
concerns regarding the speed at which cars travel in a school zone and on Rosedale Heights Dr by 
submitting petition requesting speed humps.  

Residents have noticed an increase in vehicular speed in recent years. The installation of speed 
humps, along with other measures already taken in the area, will make the street safer for local 
vulnerable road users, including seniors and children who play, walk and cycle the street. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council waive the polling requirement under the City's Traffic
Calming Policy and authorize the installation of traffic calming (speed humps) on Rosedale Heights
Drive, between MacLennan Avenue and Errington Avenue.

2. Toronto and East York Community Council direct the City Solicitor to prepare a by-law to alter
sections of the roadway on Rosedale Heights Drive, between MacLennan Avenue and Errington
Avenue, to install three speed humps, generally as shown on the copy of 'Drawing No. 421G- 4047 '
dated June 2022 from the Director, Traffic Management, Transportation Services.

Thank you, 

Councillor Mike Layton 
Ward 11, University-Rosedale 


